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CANCELLATION OF EMERGENCY 
NOTICE 

 
OGB Plan Members Can No Longer Refill Drugs 

Early 
 

 
The Louisiana Office of Group Benefits announced today that due to 
the possible effects of Hurricane Dennis, it will reimpose early refill 
restrictions for plan members in the EPO, PPO, and MCO health plans.  
Humana is doing the same  for HMO plan members in Louisiana and 
Mississippi. 
 
This waiver began at 12:01 a.m. on Saturday, July 9th and was in 
effect until cancellation notice was given by OGB, effective at 10:00 
a.m. on Monday, July 11, 2005.   
 
Plan members with questions can call OGB’s prescription drug 
provider, CatalystRx Customer Service at 1-866-358-9530 or OGB 
Customer Service 1-800-272-8451. Information will also be available 
on OGB’s website at www.groupbenefits.org. 
 
 
 


